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Admissions Policy – proposed changes
South Bank Academies is consulting on its admissions arrangements for South Bank UTC from 20th December 2020 to 31st January 2021. 
Consultation
The School Admissions Code 2014 requires all schools to publicly consult on their admissions arrangements;
a)     if any significant changes are made
or
b)     after a maximum period of seven years, even if no changes have been made.
South Bank Academies trust would like to consult on draft admissions arrangements.  
This document should be read in conjunction with the proposed policy. There is one substantial change in addition to minor changes for clarity and to reflect updated terminology.
	Original Admissions Arrangements
	Proposed Changes

	PAN of 150 in each of Years 10 and 11
PAN of 150 in each of Years 12 and 13
	PAN of 60 in each of Years 10 and 11
PAN of 160 in each of Years 12 and 13



The draft documents can be viewed on our website www.southbank-utc.co.uk. The purpose of the amendments are for clarity and simplicity to make the policy easier for parents to understand and  to set out the procedure clearly which must be followed by parents.
 Should you wish to comment on the existing policy, please let us know by sending us feedback, using one of the methods below.
 Submitting Feedback
Comments should be submitted either by email or post to:
Contact:	                Mr E Spiers   
Email:                                elliot.spiers@southbank-utc.co.uk  
Post:                                  South Bank UTC, 56 Brixton Hill, London SW2 1QS
Correspondence should be headed “South Bank UTC Admissions Consultation”.
Consultation closes on 31st January 2021; all comments should be received by this date.
 Next Steps
Once public consultation has closed, South Bank Academies Trust (the admissions authority for South Bank UTC) will consider all feedback to the proposed admissions arrangements and make recommendations for final changes, where relevant. The final admissions arrangements will be determined by South Bank Academies before 28th February 2021 and published on the UTC website.
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